
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

4 March 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 11 Leavers’ Prom 
 
I am delighted to advise that the Year 11 Leavers’ Prom will be held on Wednesday 6 July 2022 
at Boreham House, Main Road, Boreham, Chelmsford, Essex, CM3 3HY.  Students are invited to 
arrive from 6.30pm and the prom will finish at 10.45pm. 
 
The ticket price of £45.00 includes a fruit punch upon arrival, a finger buffet and music throughout 
the evening.  Students will have access to the selfie mirror and a photographer will be present; 
photos will be published on the photographer’s website after the event for you to purchase at an 
additional cost should you wish. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the medical  consent form and return it to 
the finance department in St Martin’s House.  The full non-refundable payment of £45.00 should 
be made via ParentPay by Monday 14 March 2022. 
 
Please note there will only be one ticket issued per student and only Year 11 students from St 
Martin’s School will be eligible to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Welton 
Head of Year 11 

 


